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The Stubblebine Company assists 241 Willard LLC in $7.2m
purchase
October 07, 2022 - Front Section
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Leominster, MA David Stubblebine and James Stubblebine of The Stubblebine Company/CORFAC
International represented the purchaser, Ed Mezer of 241 Willard LLC, in the recent $7.2 million
acquisition of 241 Willard St.

Situated on 3.62 acres of industrial land and improved with a 67,200 s/f modern warehouse building,
the property has proximity to 1-190. The purchaser will use the property for their moving and storage
business.

Established in 1987, The Stubblebine Co. specializes in selling and leasing large industrial and
investment properties and adaptive re-use sites throughout New England.
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